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I would like you to consider lowering the tax rate on these UTV/ ATV’s! My 
UTV is used on our farm more than not and wasn’t taxed at all for the first 4 
years I owned it! It now is taxed at a rate 3 times more than the vehicles 
that I can actually drive on state highways. To me this makes no sense at 
all! Thank you for considering lowering this tax rate! 
 


